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Agenda — Accounting Program Advisory Board Meeting
Friday, March 24, 2023
2:00 - 3:00 pm

1) Welcoming Comments 2:00 PM

Steve Heath & Vincent Li, CSM ACTG Faculty

2) Review of CSM ACTG courses, certificates, degrees currently offered 2:10 PM

Steve Heath, CSM ACTG Faculty

3) Possible new Accounting courses to offer at CSM 2:45 PM

Team Discussion

College of San Mateo is committed to addressing the broad educational needs of the local and world community. We
foster success and ensure equitable opportunities for all our students, while celebrating the diversity of our campus.
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Summary Report — Accounting Program Advisory Board Meeting
Friday, March 24, 2023
2:00-3:00 pm

Report of College of San Mateo Accounting Department Advisory Council Spring 2022

To: Francisco Gamez, Dean, Business/Technology Division
From: Stephen Heath, and Vincent Li
The advisory council met on March 24, 2023. Council members are listed below:

e Stephen Heath, CSM Full-time faculty

e Vincent Li, CSM Full-time faculty

e Divia C. Cajero, PwC Associate

e Stephanie Cheung, Senior Manager, Google Cloud Business Finance

e Sean Li, PwC Senior Associate

e Suzanne McGee, Experienced Assurance Associate and West Region Co Leader for Pride ENG at
RSM US LLP

1. Welcoming comments
Steve and Vincent thanked advisory committee members for attendance
Introduction of members attending meeting

2. Review of CSM ACTG courses, certificates, degrees currently offered

Stephen discussed current enrollment trends at CSM and within the accounting department. Reviewed
courses and certificates.

3. Team discussed possible new Accounting courses to offer at CSM

Team discussed potential new course offerings. Courses proposed included: Accounting Data Analytics,
Accounting information Systems, and various courses related to CFP preparation.

College of San Mateo is committed to addressing the broad educational needs of the local and world community. We
foster success and ensure equitable opportunities for all our students, while celebrating the diversity of our campus.



